Minutes of
Missouri National Guard Retiree Council
03 October 2020
The meéting of the Missouri National Guard Retiree Council began at 1200 on 03 October 2020

in the Patriot Center at lke Skelton Training Site, Jefferson City with the following retirees and
other interested parties in attendance.

Bill Leeper . » Dave Riley

John Argent Bob Julius

Donal Firebaugh : Todd Henderson
Bob Proctor Gaila Sullivan
Randy Rodenberg Gary Boyd
James Dunn Cecil Connett
David Simons John Lewis

COL Christopher Mickan (guest)

Todd Henderson Called the meeting to order, then led the group in fche Pledge of Allegiance.
The Invocation was given by John Lewis.

Roll call found fhe above 14 members in attendance and one guest.

James Dunn read the minutes of the previous rﬁeeting (11 July 2020). The minutes were moved

to pass by Dave Riley and seconded by Donal Firebaugh. The Minutes passed in its entirety by a
unanimous vote.



The new officers were at this time installed as follows:
Bob Julius was installed as co-chairman
Randy Rodenberg was installed as co-chair
Gary Boyd was installed as Parliamentarian
Bob Proctor was installed as Secretary

The day’s guest speaker, COL Christopher Mickan shared legislative updates pertaining to
retirees and potential impacts of the retiree committee.

Gary Boyd introduced Craig Wheeler as a new member for the North East region.

All old business was tabled till the next meeting and one unfinished business was discussed by
Bob Proctor concerning the production of the Committee’s drop box.

There was only on Regional Update:
East: The office had been opened for limited weekly hours at Jefferson Barracks.

John Lewis gave the RSO report. Most of the report focused on the new ID cards and the loss of
certain VA dependent benefits after the death of the sponsor that was expected to take place
in 2021,

No new business was noted.
The next meeting was schedul_ed for 9 January 2021.

The benediction was given by John Lewis and a motion was called to adjourn the meeting by
David Riley. Todd Henderson seconded the motion.

The meeting was adjourned at approximately 1430 hours.
Prepared by:

Bob Proctor, Secretary



